
 

Pausa is Closed, Temporarily 

 

It is with a heavy heart that we have decided to close the doors at Pausa, 

temporarily. We all have a responsibility to help contain the spread of 

COVID-19 and we believe this is the best course of action to ensure that we 

will be back, better than ever. We would like to express our deepest gratitude 

for y -

to get back to business as usual. We intend to go back to the drawing board 

to see if there is a way to continue to serve the community in the interim. In 

the meantime, please stay safe during this pause and enjoy the time with 

your family. We will be back, stronger than ever! 


